
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER NUMBER 4 - JANUARY 2018 

WELCOME TO OUR FOURTH NEWSLETTER! 

Since our last newsletter Roads to Rehab Nepal is excited to report  

NHEDF has a long list of things for Santa – a block of land in Kathmandu, a purpose built building 

but some things are more manageable like an ultrasound machine! 

A huge thank you to SSPG for making Road to Rehab the recipient of their Christmas charity of 

SSPG! As discussed, it would be great to have 2 options – donation 

by EFT and a wishing well at the Christmas party (so people could 

donate $ if they do not want to go to a website). Santa visited our 

physio Anjeela brining a new ultrasound machine! 

 

Our role with Fistula Free Nepal is to raise funds to facilitate the rehabilitation of women who experience 

injury in the form of obstetric or traumatic fistula but whose fistulas cannot be cured by surgical intervention.  

If you would like more information about our fistula project please visit our website http://roads-to-rehab-

nepal.org/fistula-project   

If you would like more information than what is on our website about fistulas in Nepal contact us info@roads-

to-rehab-nepal.org  and we will send you an information sheet. To read more about the work of Fistula Free 

Nepal please visit www.fistulafreenepal.org 

OUR NHEDF PROJECT: 

Over the last three months, NHEDF has cared for fifteen patients. Samrat, NHEDF’s Director, has worked hard 

to ensure all have received the best medical and/or surgical intervention available. Thanks to the wonderful 

nursing care and physiotherapy provided by Kusum, Kunga, and Anjeela seven patients have been 

discharged but of course there are always more admissions! 

REPORT FROM NHEDF’S DIRECTOR: 

Samrat, NHEDF’s Director, continues to do an amazing job. He reports: 

OUR NURSE AND PHYSIO SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM:  

THANK YOU: 

We would like to thank all those who have made donations to both our projects and have become part of 

our Nurse and Physiotherapist Sponsorship Programs.  

Please visit our website or fundraising pages for regular updates on the wonderful work we are doing and 

how you can help. If you would like to help us in a practical way, we welcome volunteers to assist us in our 

many tasks!  

With best wishes and grateful thanks, 

Virginia Dixon         
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